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CITY OF WASILLA

290 E. HERNING AVE.
WASILLA, ALASKA 99654-7091
PHONE: (907) 373-9050
FAX: (907) 373-0788

COUNCIL MEMORANDUM NO. 93-65

DATE: July 21, 1993
FROM: Mary Ellen Emmons, Librarian

SUBJ: LIBRARY ROOF

As you are aware, the library roof is in need of extensive revair. Bill Harvey,
Public Works Department, researched costs, and it is more cost-effective to replace
all the shingles than to patch the problem areas. The estimated cost to

replace the roof will be $15,000.

I am requesting direction from Council on the funding for this project. Presently,
the library is operating on a short-funded basis, until Council makes a decision
on the contingency funds set aside for the library. The current operating funds
do not include the $15,000 for the roof. Do you wish to allocate the money from
the contingency, or do you want me to further adjust our current operating funds?
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Mary E¥len Emmons, Librarian




